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This Week
Breakfast Club: Our Breakfast Club is now running on weekdays from 8am. If you are 

interested in your child joining the Club, please contact the School Office. 

After School Club: Our After School Club for Seniors students is now running on 

Thursdays after school. If you are interested in your child joining this Club, please 

contact the School Office. (Please note that, after our recent enquiries to parents & 

carers, there was insufficient demand for us to run an After School Club for our 

Primary students. If your child is in year groups 3-6 and you would like them to attend 

an After School Club, please let the Office know so we can gauge if there is enough 

interest.)

Parent Questionnaire: Our Parent Questionnaire is ready for you to 

complete online. We really value your input, so please do take a few 

minutes to fill it in. It can be accessed by   or using the clicking here

QR code shown on this page. Please complete it by the last day of this 

term, Friday 17th December.

Christmas Parties: The school Christmas parties will be held on Monday 13th 

December. Students are welcome to come in wearing party clothes for the occasion, 

but please remember they will still need to be in footwear and clothes suitable for 

outdoor play at break times.

Christmas Dinner: Our whole-school Christmas dinner is on Tuesday 14th December. 

If your child does not usually have a school meal but you would like them to have the 

Christmas dinner, please send in payment of £2.35 on or before the day, either in cash 

with your child or by bank transfer.

Winning House Mufti Day: Congratulations to Earhart House (red) who are the 

winners of the house challenge for this term. If your child is in this House they are 

welcome to come to school in non-uniform on the last day of term.

Student Nurse of the Year: Congratulations to Jess Ball, who many of you know from 

her time working at QEII, on being named Student Nurse of the Year by Surrey and 

Borders Partnership NHS Foundation Trust.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

clicking here

Prevention and Control of Head Lice
Head lice are a persistent nuisance in schools 

The leaflet attached to this newsletter explains how to check your child's hair and the 

importance of doing this every week. It explains the options available for treatment if you find 

your child does have head lice. Head lice are not a health hazard because they do not carry 

serious diseases.

It is not County Council policy that pupils with head lice are sent home from school or to send 

letters to parents whenever a case is discovered or reported in a school. 

To help prevent the spread of head lice: 

* Comb your child's hair regularly with a nit or bug-busting comb. You can buy these from your 

local pharmacist;

* Periodically inspect the hair of all the children in the family;

* Do not be embarrassed to tell the parents of any other children who may have had head-to-

head contact with your child.

* Thank other parents if they let you know that their child has lice. 

Thank you

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Leo R, James S, Aarony Y, Pilots - Giving best ever performances in the Christmas show.

Eddie, - Fantastic progress in reading and writing.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=l-__XTGDVUyl-0YFrCm-ZPdxCzo39kZEkuGBfnUDDedUQlBaSUZaMjZUSjlYVlA4SVA0NlZEQ0c4Ri4u&wdLOR=cA13BF96C-37CF-4992-84AC-2D7C482480AC
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=l-__XTGDVUyl-0YFrCm-ZPdxCzo39kZEkuGBfnUDDedUQlBaSUZaMjZUSjlYVlA4SVA0NlZEQ0c4Ri4u&wdLOR=cA13BF96C-37CF-4992-84AC-2D7C482480AC


Christmas Performances

Here is a selection of photos from this week’s Nativity and Primary Christmas Show 

performances. Order forms for the DVD were sent home in previous weeks. You can 

also watch the video of our Seniors Carol Concert on our website and Facebook page.
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